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TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS   Letter No.: 12-23 

 ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
 ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
 ALL COUNTY HEALTH EXECUTIVES 
 ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS 
 ALL COUNTY MEDS LIAISONS 
 
 

SUBJECT: Discontinuance of Bridging County Performance Standards 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform counties of the discontinuance of the Bridging County 
Performance Standards which were to be submitted to the Department of Health Care 
Services (DHCS) in January 2013.  As required in AB 1494, the Healthy Families Program 
will be transitioning to the Medi-Cal program beginning in January 2013.  As a result, the 
county self-certifications for Bridging County Performance Standards are no longer 
applicable.  Therefore, please do not submit to DHCS any county self-certifications for 
Bridging County Performance Standards.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. John Lim of my staff at (415) 904-9702. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Azadeh Fares, Acting Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
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